
                                                                                            
 

For Immediate Release 
 

The 16th Annual National Citizenship and Immigration Conference (NCIC) Takes Place 
on October 28-29, 2021 in Vancouver 
 

October 25, 2021 – The Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants 
(CAPIC) is pleased to announce that the 16th annual National Citizenship and 
Immigration Conference (NCIC or NCIC 2021) will take place on October 28 and 29, 
2021 in Vancouver. The theme of this year’s conference is “Make Your Mark: Evolving 
Practice and Expanding Opportunities.” 
  
Dory Jade, CEO, CAPIC: “CAPIC is thrilled to once again offer the industry-leading 
National Citizenship and Immigration Conference in-person. NCIC remains the most 
comprehensive conference of its kind in Canada and this year’s excellent lineup of 
industry speakers serves to further enhance the conference’s reputation as the most 
important conference for industry stakeholders.”  
 

NCIC 2021 features more than 60 top-level industry experts including government 
speakers, immigration consultants, and immigration lawyers participating in 20 panel 
sessions. NCIC 2021 will include discussion of key industry topics and updates making 
NCIC 2021 the premier conference in Canada for immigration practitioners.  
 
About NCIC  
 

Now celebrating its 16th year, NCIC is an annual conference for immigration 
practitioners. The conference’s roster of senior officials from IRCC, ESDC, IRB, CBSA, 
and PNP, immigration consultants and immigration lawyers share knowledge and 
experience through a variety of panel formats. NCIC 2021 will be held in-person in 
Vancouver as well as virtually on October 28 and 29, 202. For more information about 
NCIC, please visit www.ncic-cnci.ca. 
 
About CAPIC 
 

The Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants (CAPIC) is the 
professional organization representing the interests of Canadian Immigration 
Consultants. CAPIC’s mission is to lead, connect, protect, and develop the profession, 
serving the best interests of its members. It is the only association recognized by the 
Government of Canada as the voice of Canadian immigration and citizenship 
consultants. For more information about CAPIC and its services, please visit 
www.capic.ca or contact communications@capic.ca. 
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